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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Yesterday our dear brother, Norio Kabata passed into the Spirit World at 1:30pm. There will be a viewing 

taking place tomorrow from 5-7pm at Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home (Address: 64 Ashford Ave, Dobbs 

Ferry, NY 10522). Please spread the word to other families. 

 

Brothers and sisters, let us offer our love and prayer for our brother Norio as he transitions on to the Spirit 

World and for his family during this urgent time. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 

   
 

Visit and support our sister organizations and events. 

 

 
 

 


